December 2, 2013

Dear 3rd Grade Parents:
Our class will be taking a group picture tomorrow.  The students can wear black or navy blue bottoms and red tops.  No jeans can be worn.  If your child does not have a red top or blue/black bottoms your child MUST be in full uniform. Also if a media release form is not on file we will not take a picture of your child.  We have sent home media release forms to all the students who are missing a media release form. 

Thank You,
Mrs. Lewis & Mrs. Springer
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